
 
 

                 
 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. §38.431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public that 
one or more of the Governing Board Members of the Apache Junction Fire 
District may anticipate to attend the A.D.O.B.E Community Meeting, held at the 
Best Western in Gold Canyon at 8333 East Sunrise Sky Drive, Gold Canyon, AZ 
85118 on the third Thursday of each month beginning at 5:30 p.m.   
 
At no time the Board Members will discuss District or AJFD Fire Board business. 
 
 
 
Public Notice posted October 19, 2012.  
At:         1300 Hours 
By:        Jasmin Jones 
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